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From: Gallatin Yellowstone Wilderness Alliance <wild@gallatinyellowstonewilderness.org>
Date: Tue, 8 Mar 2022 10:19:11 -0800

Subject: Re: FOIA - Custer Gallatin National Forest

To: SM.FS.R1FOIA@usda.gov

Dear Region 1,

Please confirm that you have received our FOIA request dated February 14th,
2022 and let me know if you need any clarifications.

Thank you,
Adam Bronstein

On Mon, Feb 14, 2022 at 5:32 PM Gallatin Yellowstone Wilderness Alliance <
wild@gallatinyellowstonewilderness.org> wrote:

> Dear USFS Region 1,

>

> Please find GYWA's FOIA attached pertaining to the Hyalite Porcupine
> Buffalo Horn WSA in the Custer Gallatin National Forest.

>

> Sincerely,

> Adam Bronstein

>
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